





January 30, 2012

Kailyn Rhea Foundation Jerry and Karen Rhea 1217 North Stratford Road Arlington Heights, IL 60004

Dear Jerry, Karen, and Neil:

On behalf of the Shining Stars Foundation, we would like to thank you for your contribution of \$500.00 received by check #198 dated 12/27/2011. Your support is truly appreciated!

Your contribution will help the Foundation continue its mission of providing sport, recreational, and outreach programs for children with cancer and life threatening diseases at no cost to the child or their families. Our programs allow the kids we serve to leave behind hospitals, invasive treatments, and medical appointments to enjoy life and simply be kids again. You are helping each of these children gain a new sense of hope for their future and form lifelong relationships with other kids experiencing the same challenges, while instilling in them a will to live and fight.

Last year, the Shining Stars Foundation served 2,976 clients, which includes the child, his/her family, their medical support team, and supporters who attend our events. This is a growth of 33% from the previous year! As a result of the extraordinary generosity of our supporters, volunteers, and in-kind donors we are proud to report that historically over 95% of expenditures directly fund programs for our children and their families. On behalf of each Shining Star, thank you for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Kathy Gingery Executive Director

No goods or services were received for this donation. The Shining Stars Foundation is a public 501(c) 3 IRS approved non-profit foundation Tax ID # 84-1526586. You may use this letter as a receipt for your donation.

We are so grand Downwaling.

Bringing Hope to Children with Cancer and Life Threatening Diseases